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Subject:  La Grande Airtanker Base  

Area of Concern: All Aviation Users  

Distribution: All Aviation Users  

Interagency Aviation 
Information Bulletin 

Discussion:   

On September 24, 2011 the La Grande Airtanker Base was closed while the old deteriorated asphalt 

apron was removed and replaced permanently with new asphalt installed to FAA requirements. 

The repairs to the La Grande Airtanker Base have been completed and is now open for operations.  

 

 
 

 

/s/ Keith C. Raley   /s/ Ron Hanks 

Keith C. Raley   Ron Hanks 

Chief, Aviation Safety and 
Program Evaluations, DOI 

  Branch Chief, Aviation Safety 
Management Systems, USFS 

 


